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Message from the Guest Editors

This Special Issue aims to promote research in the fields
that contribute to conceiving and developing a new drug
substance and drug formulation. As with the previous
Special Issues, this volume is not limited to any specific
aspect of drug development. It aims to cover the entire
process of drug development at the molecular level, to
conform with the aims and scope of the Journal.

We would also like to draw your attention to the
Interdisciplinary Conference on Drug Sciences, ACCORD
2024, to be held in Warsaw, Poland, 23–25 May 2024
(https://accord.wum.edu.pl/). All the participants of the
ACCORD 2024 Conference will have the opportunity to
publish a conference paper in this Special Issue. The
manuscripts will undergo the regular peer-review process
of the Journal.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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